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Jan. 22, 2024 

EOIR to Open Concord Immigration Court 

FALLS CHURCH, VA – The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) today 
announced it will open a new immigration court in Concord, California, on February 12, 
2024, expanding its presence in Northern California. The Concord Immigration Court 
will have 21 immigration judges.  

EOIR will officially notify all parties whose cases are reassigned to the Concord 
Immigration Court. If you have questions about the Concord Immigration Court before it 
opens, please contact the San Francisco Immigration Court at 415-705-4415. 

Information for the Concord Immigration Court follows: 

LOCATION: Concord Immigration Court 
1855 Gateway Blvd., Suite 850 
Concord, CA 94520 

HOURS OF OPERATION: 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday 

TELEPHONE:  925-680-9015

EOIR constantly monitors its caseload nationwide to meet the needs of all those with 
business before the agency, and opening new immigration courts in high-volume areas 
is one way to meet our stakeholders’ needs. 

— EOIR — 

The Executive Office for Immigration Review is an agency within the Department of Justice. EOIR’s 
mission is to adjudicate immigration cases by fairly, expeditiously, and uniformly interpreting and 

administering the Nation’s immigration laws. Under delegated authority from the Attorney General, EOIR 
conducts immigration court proceedings, appellate reviews, and administrative hearings. EOIR is 

committed to ensuring fairness in all cases it adjudicates. 
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